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Dear 4-H’er, 
 
Welcome to Scott County 4-H!  Thank you for your enrollment in our 4-H program and for 
joining our extended family.  We offer projects that will help you to grow and learn about 
virtually anything.  From sewing to bees to photography – you name it and there is a way to 
explore your interests through 4-H.  Enclosed is a packet of information for you on projects, 
clubs and guidelines. 
 
If you selected “Contact me to learn about clubs” for your club, please look over the list of clubs 
and let our office know which one you would like to participate in.  You may elect more than 
one if you so desire.  If your child is a Mini 4-H’er (K-2nd grade) we have elected the Future of 4-
H Club for your child since this club is just for Mini’s.  You may still be in a different club if you 
desire.  Please just let our office know if you want us to switch you to a different club. 
 
We’ll be sending out newsletters to your email on a routine basis to help keep you informed 
and up-to-date on Scott County 4-H happenings.  In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to 
contact our office with any questions or concerns.  You may call us at 812-752-8450, Monday 
through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  Please keep in mind we are lightly staffed at 
lunchtime.     
 
There are other ways to stay in the loop as well.  Did you know we are on the web?  You can 
“like” our page on Facebook, “Scott County Purdue Extension & 4-H” and get tidbits and 
information that way, and we also have a website through Purdue:  
https://extension.purdue.edu/county/scott 
 
 
Thanks again and we look forward to serving you! 
 
       
 
Scott County 4-H Office 
scottces@purdue.edu 
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